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Comments: We urge you to protect the Heber horses, not round them up, so cattle can graze.  This is against the

1971 Wild horse and burro protection law.  It is wrong, to let cattle on our lands, and push the wild horses off.

Also, the killing of the horses by shooting needs to be investigated further.  It seems very unfair, the cows can go

on horse territory, but horses are not allowed at cattle grazing.  We need to protect our intelligent, valuable wild

horses.  And not let private ranchers take over our lands.  As Gandhi said, "The health of a nation is shown by

how it's animals are treated".  We need our families of wild horses to stay together, they are precious to our

country.


